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: JLANNING
Sent: 14 January 2010 12:59 ! e AR LN T
To: Planning _ R
Subject: Welwyn Hatfield Council Online Planning - Comment 15 JAN 2010
Application Number: S6/2009/2696/FP L RLOCENTL

Name: morley

Address: parkhouse court
Comment Type: Cbject
Comment: Do we really need a kebab shop there? We already have an indian restaurant,
take away pizza, fried chicken takeaway and subway sandwich shop. So much for mixed
use commercial units. Must we cater only for the student market here now?
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Kerrie Williams

From: Peter Morley [petermorieyuk@yahoo.co.uk]}
Sent: 15 January 2010 10:41

To: Kerrie Williams

Subject: Re: $6/2009/2696/FP

Dear Kerrie
My address is 220 Parkhouse court, Hatfield, AL10 9RE
Best regards

Peter

From: Kerrie Willlams <K.Willlams@welhat.gov.uk>
To: Petermorleyuk@yahoo.co.uk

Sent: Fri, 15 January, 2010 10:04:02

Subject: S6/2009/2696/FP

Dear Mr Morley
Thank you for you email in relation to the above application.

Please can you provide me with your address so | am able to register your comments.

This will also give us the opportunity to provide you with details in regards to the decision and if a further
application is submitted.

| look forward to hearing from you.
Best Regards

Kerrie Williams
Planning Technical Support
T: 01707 .357378

The information in this email is intended for the named recipients only. It may be subject to public
disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information is legally exempt
from disclosure, the confidentiality of this email and your reply cannot be guaranteed.

If you are not the intended recipient, you must not c;opy, distribute, take any action or place reliance

on any of the contents. Instead please delete this email from your system and notify the sender

immediately. I
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